WISCONSIN
LAW SCHOOL

LETTER OF INTENT/COMMITMENT FOR PARTNER INSTITUTIONS PARTICIPATING IN THE
CAPES-PRINT PROJECT

This letter is to confirm that University of Wisconsin Law School, represented by Jason

M. Smith, the Coordinator of the Graduate Program, is honored and committed to
participate and collaborate in the CAPES/Print Project along with Mackenzie

Presbyterian University.

We deem it mutually beneficial to strengthen the bonds between the two academic
communities and to contribute to a greater internationalization and understanding

between both Institutions and nations.

As a partner in this project, our institution is undertaking to perform the following roles
and tasks as set out in the work programme (description of the roles and tasks) and

other activities considered relevant:

Work missions related to joint research undertakings

o Q

PHD Scholarships ranging to 12 months
Visiting Professor positions in Brazil (15 days)
Visiting Professor positions abroad (3 months)

Research-Fellow Scholarships abroad

D o O

Professional Training courses (15 days)

Each party shall designate an official representative and office to serve as liaison for

implementing this Letter of Intent. For University of Wisconsin Law School, the

representative and contact person will be Jason M. Smith; 975 Bascom Mall Room
3222, Madison, WI 53703, U.S.A.; +16082629120; jason.smith@wisc.edu. Please, find

attached a copy of his CV.

This Letter of Intent is the beginning of our friendly collaboration on this project. It does
not impose any legal or financial obligations. Details and specific work plan shall be

pursued by future discussions.

Spsa M

Jason M. Smith Graduate Programs Coordinator

Date: November 9, 2018
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